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 Chapter 
732

May 15th Meeting
   

Huntsville Airport (H34)
1:00 Potluck
2:00 Meeting



EAA Chapter 732 April Gathering



A Message 
from our
Chapter 

President 
Rick McKinney

Brady Terry gave a great presentation on avionics 
at our last meeting. He is a super resource to have 
in NW AR. This Sunday we will meet at Huntsville 
H34 at the Coger's hangar. We will have 
hamburgers so bring a side dish or desert. 1:00 
meet to eat.

While at the Coger's hangar Gary Moore will show 
us his RV7 project. 

Meeting at 2:00.
Hopefully someone who attended the spring fly in 
at Byrd's will tell us about that event.

See you at the airport.

Rick



Secretary Report: EAA Chapter 732 Meeting 4/24/22

EAA Chapter 732 Gathering 4/24/22
• Meeting location – Drake Field Terminal Building (KFYV)
 
• Members and visitors – 20 members and 2 visitors present for a total  
of 22
 
• Lunch – Bill Keating provided Hot dogs and beans.          
• Treasure report by Randy Doughty – There is $1,718.15 YTD in the 
bank account.
   
• Chapter Administration – Rick McKinney - Pres. presided over 
meeting.
1. Martha discussed the YE Day Camp, which will be held June 4, 2022 
from 9-12 at Drake Field (KFYV). Asked for volunteers to help and also if 
any chapter members had kids or grandkids that might want to attend 
the workshop let her know.
 
2. Sonex Fly-in will held June 4, 2022 @ Drake Field also.
 
3. The Arkansas Air and Military museum will hold a Fly-In on July 16, 
more details later.
 
4. Brady Terry gave a presentation on antenna location, grounding 
issues , com radio transmit/receive problems. Great presentation.
  
• Young Eagles 2022 by Rick McKinney – Rick is having AD issues with 
his plane, may not be able fly Young Eagles on June 11, 2022. More YE 
pilots are needed!!!           

• Who’s Been Where - Fred Fallis attended the Fort Smith (KFSM) fly-in 
on April 23, 2022. They provided breakfast and lunch as well as a safety 
discussion on decision making and also discussed the runway 
improvement project ongoing at Fort Smith.                                                
      
• Project updates – Gary Moore has moved his RV-7 project to the 
Huntsville airport; we will be able to look at it during our May meeting
   
• Safety – Bill Smith talked about risk management and the Go-No-Go 
decision making process. 

• Next gathering will be Sunday, May 15 , 2022 at the Huntsville airport 
(H34) at Charles Coger’s hangar. We will have Hamburgers and Hot Dogs 
for lunch



EAA Chapter 732 - Treasurer's Report, May 2022 

Period: 04/21/2022 – 05/10/2022
 
Previous Balance:            $1,698.15
Deposits:                          $     20.00             Chapter Dues
Withdrawals:                    $       0.00
Current Balance:              $1,718.15
 
Members who have paid their 2022 chapter dues: 34
 

Randy Doughty
EAA Chapter 732, Treasurer



Important Notice about Trigger Gap

Trigger Gap Airfield (17A) Located due south of Carroll County Airport 
(4M1) has new noise abatement procedures.  

Among other things RWY 10 is Right Traffic and RWY 28 is Left 
Traffic. 

Refer to the RAF Airfield Guide. www.airfield.guide

http://www.airfield.guide


There will be a limited number of 12 spaces for students 
between the ages of 12-16 that might be interested in 
attending the Sonex Fly-In and participating in a build and 
explore morning of fun aviation activities.  We would like 
to make the event open first to EAA members who might 
have children, grandchildren, friends or neighbors to 
whom they would like to invite to the event.  The event is 
free for the children and will be from 9:00-noon.

Likewise if you would like to offer your talent to volunteer 
that morning and you have completed the Young Eagle 
background check we promise you will beo filled with a 
great satisfaction that you are sharing your love of 
aviation with the future of aviation!

Interested?  Know a young person who would like to 
attend?

Email or Text Martha at:

EAA732NEWSLETTER@gmail.com

479-871-2778

mailto:EAA732NEWSLETTER@gmail.com


When You’ve GOT 
to GO Somewhere!

May 21 - Shell Knob, MO - Turkey Mountain Airport 
(MO00) from 10 am-2 pm...MO00 Burgers and 
trimmings...   donation. For additional information call: 
Judy at 417-858-6345; Cell 417-671-1832 This event 
will be in the hangar just off the south parking area ** 
Note CTAF 122.9 

May 21 - Berryville, AR - Carroll County Airport (4M1) 
Third Saturday BREAKFAST EVENT!!  

Attention! The time has changed and so has 4M1
...NOW SERVING BREAKFAST:  Farm fresh scrambled 
eggs, sausage patties & links, flapjacks, sweet tea and 
always a bunch-o-sweet treats made by the airport 
wives...$10.00 suggested donation. All starting at 0800. 
870-423-8393

May 21 - Pine Bluff, AR - Grider Field Airport (KPBF) 
fly-in breakfast 3rd Saturday of every month.  Our 
specialty is eggs anyway you want them, from from fried 
eggs to eggs Benedict. You should try our omelets.  
Come enjoy your breakfast in our WWII style Officers 
Club.  A $8.00 donation gets you all you can eat.  
Contact: Sara Works (870-543-9933) email: 
works_sara@yahoo.com

Long range Planned events:
June 15-19  Smoketown, PA (S37) Ercoupe 
Owner's Club National Convention

July 25 - 31 Oshkosh, WI - Whitman Field (KOSH) 
EAA AirVenture 2022



In Case You Missed It 

      
This story was originally published by Ashton McIntyre of KSBY in San Luis Obispo, California.

Posted at 7:00 PM, May 13, 2022  and last updated 8:00 PM, May 13, 2022

The Federal Aviation Administration revoked the licenses of two pilots following a failed 
mid-air stunt last month in Arizona.  News reported that FAA officials called the actions 
of pilots Luke Aikins and Andy Farrington, "careless" and "reckless."

The two cousins performed the stunt during an event that was live-streamed by Red Bull 
and Hulu last month.

The pair attempted to send their Cessna 182 planes into synchronized nosedives at 
14,000 feet before jumping out to switch aircrafts in mid-air.  During the stunt however, 
one of the planes spiraled out of control and crashed. No one was injured.  Aikins was 
able to get into the aircraft while Farrington was forced to parachute.

In the days following the stunt, Aikins admitted that his request to the FAA to perform 
the stunt had been denied and he went ahead with it anyway. Aikins was also fined 
$4,932, according to NBC.

The Central Coast served as a training ground for the two pilots. Prior to the stunt, their 
flight practices took off from both the San Luis Obispo and Oceano airports

FAA revokes licenses of two pilots who attempted plane swap stunt!



EAA T-shirts and Patch for Sale

$10
$5



EXCELLENCE

“EAA stands for family, high
  standards and cleanliness.” 
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